
May 6th, 1999

Letter of Confidentiality

The test report for application of FCC ID B5D300750 shows a system block diagram on page 20 and a
schematic drawing on page 21. The referenced block diagram and schematic diagram contain proprietary
design information confidential to Telex.  These pages are marked confidential and Telex
Communications requests that they be held confidentially pursuant to rule FCC 0.457 and 0.459.

Sincerely,

Greg Wright
Director of Engineering
Telex Communications, Inc.


